Encore Newsletter Needle & Craft

April 2013

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS

Marlene Gates
Carol Germann

NOTE: Please be available to have your picture taken for our photo album.



Village Store Reminder

If you have items in the VS and will be gone for the summer, please remove them if they will be there over 6 months before you return. If you will have money coming from the store, please leave a self-addressed stamped envelope with the treasurer so she can mail you your check.



Be an angel and step forward to chair our December Holiday gathering

What are you doing this summer?

There are lots of things being planned for our members to do over the summer months to keep cool and active. We will be making more crib quilts for Luke, we will be stuffing more toys to be taken to Thompson Ranch and Dysart Elementary Schools, we will be using 'stamp ' art to creat beautiful gift bags for our hats & scarfs that will be delivered to the kids for Christmas. And, of course, there is always our continuing projects that we work on all year long.

THEN JUST FOR FUN we will party!

June 28 Pizza
July 26 Christmas
August 30 Ice Cream

We know how to beat the hot weather. Be sure to come join us for all the excitement (if you are in town) and fun times with this club/